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TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

On January 10, 2019, Commission staff provided to the Commission a formal report, entitled 

“Reliability Reporting Inquiry.”  

The Commission is interested further in the subject of Commission staff’s detailed inquiry. In 

particular, the Commission wants to foster conversations between interested stakeholders to 

address reliability reporting, discuss the findings of the staff inquiry, comment on Commission 

staff’s recommendations to improve electric service reliability reporting, and consider the 

relationship between aggregate benchmarking and investment planning.  

The Commission, therefore, requests written comments on Commission staff’s Reliability 

Reporting Inquiry by 5 p.m. on February 28, 2019.  

To assist in understanding what, if any, improvements may be needed regarding electric service 

reliability reporting, Commission staff will hold a workshop on March 21, 2019, beginning at 

9:30 a.m., in Room 206, Richard Hemstad Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., 

Olympia, Washington. All interested persons are invited to attend. 
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The staff Reliability Reporting Inquiry is available on the Commission’s website under Annual 

Reliability Reports of Electric Companies.  

If you have questions regarding this request for comments or the workshop, you may contact the 

staff lead, Jason Ball, at (360) 664-1279, or by email at jason.ball@utc.wa.gov.  

 

 

 

MARK L. JOHNSON 

Executive Director and Secretary 
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